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Comments: I'm an avid snowmobiler,and do not agree with the proposed changes to our riding areas on the

Stanislaus forest hwy108,4.  My family and I own a cabin in Cowcreek one of our big decisions on buying this

cabin was the snowmobile riding potentials in Herring Creek and Eagle Meadows. The areas  proposed for

closure or 7 to 9000 feet were the best snowfall occurs  with adequate snow pack of these elevations we cause

no damage to environment. Looking at the map there is a ton of emigrant wilderness that is protected where we

are not allowed and I respect that.  I feel it will be hard for the forest service to  patrol these areas with all the

different colors and Eagle Meadows it will be very hard to distinguish in and out of bounds right now we have a

Ridgeline very easy to tell when you're in and out of bounds  I have been a snowmobiler for over a decade in

these areas have been open for centuries they're awesome areas and a great opportunity for people to ride

including my kids and so on. I pay my green sticker fees and park pass and feel we deserve these areas to ride

in 


